AU softball team€ps doubleheader with Medaille moved to Wellsville
4/25/05

ALFRED, NY The Alfred University softball team's doubleheader Tuesday, April 26, against Medaille, originally
scheduled to be played in Buffalo, has been moved to Wellsville. The doubleheader will be played at Quackenbush

Field in Wellsville, beginning at 3 p.m. The games were moved because recent poor weather has left Medaille's field
unplayable.



